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Greetings! , 
 
The Barrytown College on the Hudson project is moving forward. Renovations have already begun. 
Our proposal is being considered by the New York State Education Department.  Once approved and 
accredited, we will be accepting applications for the Fall, 2012 term. 
 
To highlight the contributions that we believe students at Barrytown College will be making to 
Unificationist culture in the years to come, we have launched the 
 
2012 “My Spiritual Awakening” Video Contest 
 

 
 
which offers prizes of $2,000, $1,000 and $500 for videos expressing how the creator (or someone else) 
had a spiritual awakening or breakthrough. Genre may be fiction, documentary/ interview, or animation.  
 
For more information, visit Barrytown College Video Contest www.barrytowncollege.org/video-contest. 
And, please help us by spreading the word to any teenage or young adult filmmakers (ages 14 – 29) you 
know! 
 
For more information about Barrytown College, visit Barrytown College on the Hudson 

www.barrytowncollege.org/bc-home. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Richard 
Richard Panzer, Ph.D., President 
Unification Theological Seminary 


